
   
    

 

 
 

 
 
 

Dairy Products Intended for Human 
Consumption Exported to South Korea 

Effective July 1, 2021, all dairy products intended for human 
consumption must be certified by USDA’s Agricultural 
Marketing Service. Exporters may find more information on 
AMS’ website at: https://www.ams.usda.gov/services/imports-
exports/dairy-exports. 
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